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Our February outing was a luncheon at Broadway Diner, Fayetteville, Georgia, 

hosted by Roy & Sarah Sowers. 

 

The following members were present the Brown, Burtch’s, Sowers’ Swanson’s Tomsett’s, and 

Yontz’s. 

 

We already have volunteer host for our 2015 outing schedule.  As soon as you have a 

location for your outing please contact Sarah Sowers so she can update the schedule.  Our host 

for the March outing is Ray & Kris Yontz.  The outing will be at McKinney Campground, Lake 

Allatoona, GA. 

 

Our visitors Harold & Andrea Callaway were unable to attend and we look forward to having 

them join us at one of our future meetings 

 

Everyone enjoyed the food and fellowship. 

 

 

Submitted by Sarah Sowers, Secretary 

 

Ray Yontz, President 

770-989-1215 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


